From: AMOD

Sent: Thursday, 2 April 2015 12:39 PM

To: Katie@sda.org.au

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J; Chambers - Bissett; leighs@hsu.net.au; Sharlene Wellard; Jacki
Baulch

Subject: FW: FYI Plain English Draft - Pharmacy Industry Award

Dear Ms Biddlestone

Thank-you for your correspondence dated 1 April 2015 regarding the Plain English draft of the
Pharmacy Industry Award 2014 submitted by The Pharmacy Guild of Australia. Justice Ross has
asked me to reply on his behalf.

The concerns raised by the Shop, Distributive and Allied Employees Association and a number of
other unions have been noted. The Commission invited parties to make submissions in relation to
the review of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 and accepts the submission and Plain English draft
lodged by The Pharmacy Guild of Australia for consideration in matter AM2014/209.

This Plain English draft will be discussed further at the conference scheduled with Commissioner
Bissett at 9.30 am on Wednesday 15 April 2015.

Regards

CATHERINE LUBY
Member Support
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